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Solivita Quilters
Here are just a few summer challenges projects. The Solivita Quilters met at the Cooperstown Pavilion for the annual summer 
challenge reveal. A good time was had by all, observing corona virus protocol.

Solivita Radio Club
Fox Hunt in Solivita! Yes, you read that 
right. The Solivita Radio Club held its 
first ever Fox Hunt!!! Unlike Hunts in 
Old England, the radio club was hunting 
“The Fox”, a hidden radio transponder. 
The club started out by constructing the 
antennas for this event at its September 
meeting. Then we met on September 14th 
to hunt “The Fox” hidden somewhere 
within Solivita. Using handheld radios 
and homemade antennas the location of 
the Fox was found, first by Mike Urban! 
Many thanks to Jerry Sheldon (W9MET) 
for putting this event together! Our 
club meets the last Thursday of each 
month. Contact Reg Thomas for more 
information at 313-383-5321, or email 
at Rdtbank@yahoo.com.

Indiana Friends
As 2020 comes to a close, we hope that you and yours have a wonderful 
Holiday Season and a healthy and happy New Year! May 2021 be all that 
we are hoping for! As a happy reminder of holidays past, we’ve included 

four pictures of a previous Indiana Friends dinner. At our October Zoom meeting, the 
members in attendance didn’t feel comfortable gathering just yet, but as soon as we’re 
able, upcoming events will be sent to members via email. In the meantime, anyone 
interested in joining Indiana Friends, please contact our president at jcwolber@msn.com.


